From: Anthony Albert

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:10:57 PM

This bill would make our communities safer by:

e Protecting women and children by prohibiting convicted stalkers and abusive dating
partners from having guns;

¢ Requiring state officials to alert law enforcement when an individual prohibited from
purchasing a firearm attempts to do so illegally and fails a background check;

¢ Closing the “Charleston Loophole,” which allows a gun sale to proceed after three
business days, even if the background check is incomplete.

This bill will alert police officers when someone tries to buy a gun who shouldn't be in
possession, helping them do their jobs.
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